
From: Gardiner, Thomas <tgardiner@aikenstandard.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/23/2016 9:40:29 AM
Subject: Congrats

I don’t know if there are plans for you to remain with her team, but congratulations are in order. The 
announcement this morning is incredible and I’m proud to be among Gov. Haley's constituents. I wish 
her and your entire staff the best going forward. I will watch her as UN Ambassador and look forward 
to keeping her people at home as well informed as possible. Now, if Trump will name Gen. Mattis as 
SecDef, I can really get on board with this administration. Congratulations, again. Your work 
undoubtedly helped in the Governor’s nomination. Have a happy Thanksgiving, Chaney!

Thomas Gardiner
Aiken Standard
Health, Science and Energy Writer
tgardiner@aikenstandard.com
(803) 644-2381
(803) 262-9142 Cell
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